
Ref. No. PD 010/2011 
 
 
16 February 2011 
 
 
Attn: President 
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
 
Re: Investment in Bumrungrad Hospital Public Company Limited 
 
 
Bangkok Dusit Medical Services Public Company Limited (“the Company”) has 
purchased 46,116,400 ordinary shares, representing 6.32% of the total issued and 
paid-up capital of Bumrungrad Hospital Public Company Limited (“BH”) and 
35,000,000 units of NVDR of BH, representing 4.79% of the total NVDR of BH.  The 
Company also submitted a 246-2 report to the Securities and Exchange Commission, 
Thailand and 246-2 NVDR report to Thai NVDR Co., Ltd. on 16 February 2011. 
 
The Company would like to inform that the purpose of the transaction is for 
investment purposes and at present the Company has not yet made any other plans 
related thereto. 
 
 
Please be advised accordingly. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Signed by Mrs. Narumol Noi-Am 

 
(Mrs. Narumol Noi-Am)  
Chief Financial Officer 


